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Revised Tuition Fee Recommendations 2011-2012  

Professional Masters of Engineering Program Fee Proposals 
 
 
Introduction 
At its May 2010 meeting the Board of Trustees approved a domestic tuition fee structure 
for graduate programs that recommended no increase in tuition levels from 2010-2011 






